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Silver and gold position limits

Dear Sir/Madam:

In light of the recent CTFC meeting regarding position limits for precious metals futures trading, it is clear
that reform and enforcement are needed. This matter cannot be swept under the rug. As a retired naval officer
and patriot, trust that you will execute your duties with honesty and integrity.

Sincerely,

H. L. Furrevig


